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g S XTREENTH STHREET, N. W.

WASHINGTON 6, D. C.

February 10, 1955

Dear Mr, Carter:

You will be interested, I think, in the
attached editorials and Civil Aeronau-
tics Board and White House press releases.

It is evident that the Administration is
being subject to critieism on routes as
well as appointments in the aviation field.

Sincerely,

S’myp
Morris Shipley
Assistant Vice President

Mr, Amon G. Carter
1220 Broad Street
Fort Worth, Texas



